November 20, 2009

Dear Dr. Howard, 
The attached letter says that you need to use any of the 3 methods that work best for you to give me permission to fill the Viagra prescription (which you gave me during our last visit) in a way that my insurance company (Health Net) will honor. 

I would appreciate your giving me insurance coverage for 48 pills in one bottle for the whole year (until my next annual exam)—making the prescription available and useable as soon as possible. 

Thank you very much, 

John D. Baldwin

4550 Via Esperanza
Phone: 967-4995

